
 
 
25th August 2020 
Dear Parents 
 
Thank you for your patience over the first two days of school. Children have been great and 
have adapted brilliantly so far. They are using the hand sanitiser that is located around 
school and washing hands regularly. We need to continue this, every day. Keep reminding 
about the importance of washing hands and using tissues. 
After monitoring our new routine, we have to make a few slight changes so that children 
can wash hands at the start of the school day and start the class bubble correctly. We had 
hoped to bring in more than one class at a time, but we’ll have to have single drop offs for 
P3 and P2 so that we have enough sinks and soap for the children coming in together. 
Please take note of these changes and pass them on to those who are dropping children off. 
We also must insist upon children being dropped off at the correct time, not before it. 
Siblings may come with the earliest drop off time as before. They may also be picked up at 
the same time as their older siblings, just let us know please. 
Many thanks 
M McGrath 

Wednesday 26th August 
Thursday 27th  
All classes P2-P7 in school 

 School dinners are NOT 
available  

 ‘Normal’ teaching day 

 P7, P6 Drop off 8:40am 

 P5, P4 Drop off 8:55am 

 P3 Drop of 9:05am 

 P2 Drop off 9:15am 
Turning Circle only 

Note: Younger children may be 
dropped off with older siblings 

 P2 go home at 2:00pm 

 P3 go home at 2:20pm 

 P4 go home at 2:40pm 

 P5 go home at 2:55pm 

 P6 go home at 3:10pm 

 P7 go home at 3:30pm 
Please Note: Younger children 
may stay in their class (protective 
bubble) until their older sibling’s 
home time. 
Children must be collected at the 
turning circle only. 

Friday 28th August 
All classes P2-P7 in school 

 School dinners are NOT 
available  

 ‘Normal’ teaching day 

 All classes drop off as 
above 

Turning Circle only 
 

 P2 go home at 1:30pm 

 P3 go home at 1:45pm 

 P4 go home at 2:00pm 

 P5 go home at 2:10pm 

 P6 go home at 2:20pm 

 P7 go home at 2:30pm 
Please Note: Younger children 
may stay in their class (protective 
bubble) until their older sibling’s 
home time. 
Children must be collected at the 
turning circle only. 

Weeks beginning: 
Mon 31st August  
(School Closed for Bank Holiday) 
Mon 7th 
Mon 14th 
Mon 21st  

 All classes drop off as 
above 

 School dinners available 
Lunches required if 
children not taking 
dinners. 

 ‘Normal’ teaching day 

Pick up times as above –  
 
Remember Friday pick up 
times differ from rest of 
week  


